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DINNER MENU
Wednesday, January 7

Roast Loin of Pork
Mashed potatoes
Gravey
Seasonal Veggie
Salad
Home Baked Rolls
Dessert

Coffee
No Host Bar
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$15.00 Per Person

RESERVATIONS
A Must -

Call 467-3521

By NOON Tuesday
Thank You

Social Hour 6pm-7pm
Dinner & Program Follows
=
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THE BIOGRAPHY OF FLORENCE LOWE BARNES"

January Program - Barbara Schultz :
i

author of :

"PANCHO: |

H

|

This definitive biography about one of aviation's most colorful

members, Pancho Barnes, is well written and historically

accurate. Pancho was the granddaughter of Professor Thaddeus
Lowe and barnstormed her way through the early days of flight.

She flew in thel929 First Women's Transcontinental Derby, captured the
women's speed record in 1930 and was the impetus behind two aviation
organizations: the Women's Air Reserve and the Motion Picture Stunt Pilots
Association. Her peers recognized her for her competence in the air and her
unequivocal generosity on the ground. Counted among Pancho's friends were
Jimmy Doolittle, Amelia Earhart, Louise Thaden and Chuck Yeager.

Pancho's Happy Bottom Riding Club, next door to Edwards Air Force Base in
California, became the ultimate debriefing room in the 1940sand 1950s.
Hundreds of test pilots, those with the "right stuff”, let off steam at Pancho's --

branded her a "madam" and her club, a house of prostitution. Pancho sued the
government for slander and vindicated her good name.

Barbara will show slides tracing Pancho's birth, her lavish and rebellious
upbringing, her record-setting racing days and her popular operation of the
"Happy Bottom Riding Club." Pancho's character was featured in the1983 film,
"The Right Stuff" and in a 1988 TV movie, "Pancho Barnes"
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and mingled with her beautiful hostesses. When the Air Force expanded, they :
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Barbara Schultz has also coauthored a book about the Wedell-Williams Air

Service. She has been a pilot since 1978 and flies a 1950 Cessna 140A. Barbara
lives with her test pilot husband and two sons (also pilots) at Little Buttes I
Antique Airpark, which she owns (1CLI1 is the identifier) 14miles NW of :

Lancaster, California ’ :

Committee Chairs
Questions? Suggestions?

Please give us a call!
Aircraft Acquisitions
Gary Corippo - 238-2090
Aircraft Restoration
Al Schade - 927-8303
Bar
Rosemary Netto - 467-3521
Chuck Miller - 466-1212
Decorating
Judy Corippo - 238-2090
Docent Coordinator
Randy Majewski -237-1054
Exhibit Hall Curators
Betty Miller - 471-0472
Carol Weiss - 239-2637

Facility Rental
Peter Visel -237-2661

Freedom Flight
Obbie Atkinson - 238-9212
Bob Kelly -

Gift Shop
Jackie Brooks - 462-8141

Ground Equipment
John Everett- 237-9523
Dave Geiger- 239-1598

Grounds
Yardvark: The Weed Eater
Insurance
Brian Webster - 237-0666
lan Webster - 237-0666
Membership
Don Peckinpaugh
239-9919
Margi & Harald Bauer
466-4440
Newsletter
Betty Miller 466-1212
Photographer
Wally Engle - 227-0245
Public Information Officer
Dick Reddick - 238-2316
Programs
George Marrett - 466-7640
Research Librarian
Charmaine Peckinpaugh
Site Maintenance
Ron Brooks - 462-8141
Group Tours
Betty Miller - 471-0472

Web Master
Peter Visel - 423-6409




HE PREZ SEZ .. Ed Morrison

g Another year has come and gone so quickly that it is difficult to imagine that we have accomplished so much

 here at the Estrella Warbird Museum in only 12 months! Our growth continued throughout the year and
|@ many positive changes were noticed as each month went by. Our members have been terrific and the cadre
B of volunteers have been more than productive.

As we begin this new year 02009, it is with pride that I can tell you that we will continue to grow and prosper. Behind this comment
is the generous pledge recently made by one of our members, Mr. Richard “Dick™ Woodland in the amount of $150,000.00 to be used
toward the construction of another new building for display purposes.

This ambitious project will be managed by Gary Corippo and three other Museum Board members. There are many details to be
worked out before things get underway and no time frame has been established for a completion date. We will keep you all posted as

the year moves forward.

The Estella Warbird Museum now has Hangar One, Thomson Hall, Schade Restoration Building, Freedom Hall, Brooks Building and
now “building six” as a possibility. Who would have thought this could be accomplished in the short time since 1995-96!

Thank you for your generous contribution Dick, from all of your fellow members here at the Estrella Warbird Museum.

Safe flights and good landings, .fé/

(edandpammorrison@sbcgtobai.net)

(805) 239-3673 e (800) 540-3247
FAX (805) 239-2683 « www.pasoroblesford.com
2401 Oakwood St. » PO. Box 3737 e Paso Robles, CA 93447-3737
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__WELCOME TO OUR N

REGULAR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIPS

Melody Moore
George E. Edmonds

Don Peckinpaugh---Membership Chairman

PLEASE NOTE
~ A CHANGE FOR "MOVIE NIGHT"

IN OUR CONTINUING EFFORT TO PROVIDE OUR MEMBERSHIP WITH AFFORDABLE
ACTIVITIES WE HAVE BEEN PRESENTING "MOVIE NIGHT" SO THAT YOU CAN SEE
GREAT FILMS FROM THE PAST FOR FREE. THE ONLY COST TO YOU IS A DONATION
FOR FOOD. BECAUSE RESERVATIONS ARE NOT REQUIRED IT IS DIFFICULT TO
PROVIDE A VARIETY OF THINGS TO EAT WHEN WE HAVE 14 TO 35 PEOPLE SHOW UP
EACH MONTH. WE ORIGINALLY THOUGHT A FRIDAY NIGHT WOULD BE POPULAR, BUT
THE ATTENDANCE HAS NOT PROVED THAT TO BE TRUE. EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY WE
ARE CHANGING THE NIGHT TO THE SECOND THURSDAY OF THE MONTH STARTING
WITH OUR JANUARY 15TH MOVIE, "CHARIOTS OF FIRE" . MARK YOUR CALENDAR TO
JOIN YOUR MUSEUM FRIENDS FOR A THURSDAY NIGHT OUT!

DON'T FORGET WE WANT TO KNOW WHAT MOVIES YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE, SO LET
OUR MOVIE NIGHT DIRECTORS, MARGI AND HARALD BAUER KNOW BY CALLING THEM
AT 466-4440 OR FILL OUT A MOVIE NIGHT FORM AVAILABLE AT THE MONTHLY DINNER
MEETING. 4 R e %




W pAY & Museum Movie Night V&, 04

= NE 0 ATE THURSDAY, January 15, 2009 D 4 7
6:00 PM - Thomson Hali &

Chariots of Fire

England’s finest athletes ;; One of America’s favorite

have begun their quest for STARRING movies  with  awesome

glory in the 1924 Olympic competition footage and
Ben Cross

fantastic  Oscar winning
Vangelis score.

Games. Success brings
honor to their nation. For Nigel Havers
two runners, the honor at Nicholas Farrell
stake is a personal Alice Crige 4 Academy Awards
honor...and their challenge
one from within.

lan Charleson

Color, 1981
124 min.

*Best Picture
*Best Score
*Best Screen Play
*Best Costume Design

o

Winner of four 1981
Academy Awards, Chariots
of Fire is the inspiring true
story of Harold Abrahams, /
Eric Liddell and the team

that brought Britain one of
its greatest sports victories.

7

Harald and Margi Bauer, Movie Night Directors

-———-—----—-——-——---—-—--—-—-—-4——_—-————-—---——_————o_—

MOVIE is FREE

Fresh Popcorn from our new machine
Hotdogs
Potato Salad

$3.00 Donation §*




Pave the Way

The new cement walkways around the new Brooks Restored Vehicle S
poured! We have

of only $100.00.

torage Building have been
"blanks" ready for you to add your name, or that of a loved one, for a donation

Reserve your plaque today by calling Rosemary Netto, Treasurer, at 467-3521

BRAMAR ASSOCIATES

Insurance Services, Inc.
Aviation Insurance

Brian Webster e 1@ Webster
SIGNERY & GRAPHIC STUDIO — |
- 805-227-0277 or 801-9036 |

Gary Howard i # 2135 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles, CA 93446

Carmelo Plateroti, D.O. Aracely Plateroti, L.Ac.

Darya R. Boland, N.D.

PLATEROTI GE NTER
HOLISTIC WELLNESS SHEAR DELIGHT

6895 Morro Road ~ Atascadero, CA 93422
Telephone: (805) 462-2263  Fax: (805) 462-2264 www.plateroticenter.com

EMPOWER THE HEALER WITHIN

ALEJANDRA GUTIERREZ

LICENSED COSMETOLOGIST

HAIRCUTS - STYLES and
HAIR EXTENSIONS
UP-DOS - MAKE-UP and NAILS

Hot Sun or Rain

805-238-1019
725 BTH STREET
PASO ROBLES, CA 93446

We do Residential and Commercial Roofly

( -
K. PAGE ROOHNG Brian Webster &
805-239-0583 lan Webster can be
State Lic. # C-39-793692 reached at 805'237'0666

&\ J

Please support our advertisers. It is through their ads that your newsletter continues to develop! If you know of a business
that you think should be advertizing, tell them #bout us and have them contact Rosemary Netto for prices. (467-3521 )




From the Editor's Desk......

“Here is something to tell your daughters and
grand-daughters about! All it takes is a good
education, hard work, determination, and love
of country and service.

Betty Miller, Newsletter Editor

ned from flying combat missions in Afghanistan.”If anyone is
worried about the next generation of warriors, fear not.” says Dunwoody. “The bench is loaded with talented sailors,

airmen, soldiers, and Marines. And while | know I may be the first woman to achieve this honor, | know with certainty |
won't be the last.”

Her promation highlights the growing role of women in the U.S. military over the years. Fifty seven active-duty women
and 47 female reservists hold the rank of general or its Navy equivalent, according to the American Forces Press

~—3ervice. The Pentagon has said that more than 193,400 women have deployed in support of U.S. operations since
September 11, 2004 \-Nhen the United States was attacked by al Qaeda. 7
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WELCOME TO THE HISTORY OF FLIGHT WARBIRD LIBRARY. i ‘q’

Come up and check out what we have available in the Library. We are open on our Monthly
Dinner Night, and on Saturdays. Keep’em flying,

Cbcisinaine p&a&én)acm?&, Research Librarian

R Congratulations! R

Our little "parade” of EWM vehicles received 2nd PLACE in the Paso Robles Christmas Parade
in the category of Lighted Vehicles. Thanks to all who participated. It was a fun night!

John Everett, Rolling Stock Chairman

| U"”O/
Remember you now must be "Hands

verl ZON vireless

Authorized Ageni

205-233-7300

OR 1-800-549-7800
South Highway 101 (Theatre Dr) Paso Robles
Next Door to Paso Robles Target Store q




Museum Musings by Betty Miller

2009 is now upon us! How did 2008 pass by so quickly? Carol and | are still working to get all our artifacts in Freedom
" Hall into the computer...it is slow going. The index cards are done, but we need more help in data entry. If any of you
would like to help out with an hour or two it would be most appreciated.

We are filling our "new" oak display cabinets with artifacts that have been in storage...some for two years or more! It is
exciting to unpack things that we have not seen for so long. We still have a long way to go.

We are also packing up items that will go into the Artifact Storage Room in the Brooks Building. We have to complete the
construction of a cedar walled closet for the uniforms before we can install the shelving. Once the closet is done then we
will be setting up the shelves and moving boxes from the Curator Office and Workroom to the storage area. Carol and |
are looking forward to having an office again. At the moment we are overwhelmed with boxes, and large items that are
not currently on display. It is really hard to get to a desk with all the things piled up ready to be moved!

We are delighted to have the two new custom built manikin display cabinets installed. The cabinets were constructed by
Central Coast Woodworkers Association members Keith Williams, Dan Ross, and Ron Helgersen under the direction of
EWM member Jerry Sprouse. The Central Coast Woodworkers Association is a non-profit organization composed of
members who enjoy working with wood and doing projects for non-profit organizations such as ours. They do not charge
for their time, only the cost of the materials. It is through organizations such as theirs that non-profits are able to provide
much needed storage. Gary Corippo took on the task of staining the completed cabinets. Each cabinet can house two
full size manikins. Here are some pictures of the installation of the cabinets.

Left to Right: Keith Williams, Dan Ross, Jerry Sprouse Keith Williams assists Dan Ross in attaching the top of
and Ron Helgersen stand in completed cases. one of the cabinets.

Please join us in thanking these dedicated folks for their much needed contribution! The cabinets are housing the two
W.AS.P. manikins and the WW | uniforms. Everything is finally coming together and we hope you will bring your friends
and family in to see our changes. Since change is inevitable with the constant addition of newly donated items we have
constantly changing displays so even if you were in two months ago it has changed...be sure to check it all out.

Have a Happy New Yeal;! 2
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Estrella Warbird Museum Award Winning Military Vehicle Restoration
by John Everett, Rolling Stock Chairman

A diligent crew of Estrella Warbird Museum volunteers have created an award-winning stable of finely
restored military vehicles. Over the past several years, a crew of volunteers has worked at the Museum’s restoration
facility to restore such vehicles as a 1912 Ford Model “T* military ambulance, a 1941 Dodge WC-3 1/2 —Ton Military
Power Wagon, a 1945 US Navy GPW “Jeep”, and are working now on another 1941 Dodge WC %-Ton Military Power
Wagon and a vehicle called a “Burma Jeep”. This vehicle is quite rare, as only approximately 6000 of them were
produced during WWII, and most of them have been destroyed. The Museum also owns other partially restored and
un-restored vehicles and artillery pieces which are slated for restoration in the future. Several other vehicles such as 2
US Army GPW “Jeeps” and a Dodge (?) % Ton US Marine Corps Power Wagon are owned by Museum members and
are displayed in the Museum.

Vehicle restoration is currently done in a 2000 sq. ft. bldg. on the Museum grounds. Once the vehicles are
finished, then they are stored or displayed in various other locations on the grounds. The 4800 sq. ft. Ron & Jackie
Brooks Vehicle Storage Bldg. is scheduled to open in January 2009, where all of the Museum’s restored vehicles will
be housed and perhaps on display in one location

Over the past years, the Museum has provided a group of vehicles for several local parades, including the
Atascadero Colony Days Parade, the Paso Robles Pioneer Days Parade, and the Paso Robles Christmas Parade.
Our vehicles have been consistent award winners and are definitely crowd favorites. The vehicles represent a tradition
of patriotism and strength which keeps this country and much of the world free. Our vehicles come from the eras of
WWI, WWII, Korea, Viet Nam and the Gulf War.

The work to restore a vehicle to a driveable and presentable condition can take from a few weeks to several
months, depending upon the condition of the vehicle when it comes to us. One example is the 1941 Dodge WC-3, that
was a “basket case” and required a frame-off restoration that took almost 2 years. The “frame-off’ was relatively easy,
however, as the frame and a few other parts was all we had to start with! A partial list of the work required on that
vehicle included a complete engine and transmission overhaul, a complete frame sandblasting, overhaul of brakes,
shock absorbers and running gear, new tires, new wood frame members and bed wood, sheet metal repair of the
body, frame and cargo bed, new upholstered seats, fabricate a complete electrical wiring harness, new windshield and
frame, sand and repaint the frame, hood, cab and bed! All that is just to get the vehicle in a basically presentable
condition, not counting all of the detail work such as rubber parts, engine tuning, fluids & lubrication, etc, etc, etc.

Some vehicles, such as our 1952 Dodge M-37 %-Ton Cargo Utility Vehicle, came to us in relatively good
condition, and it is not requiring extensive restoration to make it “parade ready”. It already looks great with sanding
and a fresh coat of glossy dark green Military Olive-Drab paint, new upholstery, some new weatherstrip and rubber
parts and new graphics. Very little remains to make it a fine representative of a Korean War basic utility vehicle that
our men would have used on a daily basis during the war. The M-37 was the successor to the WC’s of WWII, and

1)

before the “Hummer” of later years.
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I'have briefly mentioned the US Navy “Burma Jeep”, which is also currently under restoration. It is a 1945 Ford GTB
aka "Burma Jeep” because it was used extensively on the Burma Road (and other places) in Southeast Asia during
the last stages of WWII. Only 6000 of them were produced, and they came in two configurations, a troop carrier and a
bomb-carrier. The vehicle we have is a troop carrier that has a “non-standarg" modification to the bed making it taller,
probably so that it can haul larger loads. We are not sure whether this is a military or civilian modification, but it will
remain on the vehicle. The GTB is a very interesting and rare vehicle and has a very distinctive look to it. It will make
a fine addition to the stable of restored cars and will be another crowd pleasing parade vehicle when finally finished
and “parade ready” some time in 2009 A challenge for the restorers with respect to the GTB will be parts. many of
which are no longer available.

That brings me to the final and most important part of our restoration program, the men who work to restore the
vehicles. Without the tireless dedication of the restoration crew, these vehicles would not be “parading” and be
available to represent the Museum and the US Veterans who used them during the wars. These guys work nearly
every Saturday, and some work other days in addition, as volunteers, which means NO PAY! We even make and pay
for our own lunch! Here are some of the Jobs that have to be done to restore a vehicle to our standards:

*Usually a complete removal of the body from the frame and complete cleaning of the frame, possibly

including sandblasting.

*Welding and cutting to remove or repair “non-standard” modifications or bent or destroyed sections.

*Welding, filling, hammering bent & broken body parts (not ours!).

*Removing, repairing, rebuilding all running gear, brakes, shocks, wheels, tires, etc.

*Removing, repairing, checking all electrical parts & wiring

*Fabricating any pieces or parts that cannot be easily or inexpensively obtained.

*Sanding and painting of everything that has paint on it, which is 95% of everything.

This is just a part of the things that the guys do, and don’t include the little “surprises” that come along every once in a
while, such as a broken off bolt or a part that simply will not come off. Among the restoration crew we have welders,
mechanics, body & fender men, electricians, some who can do most anything. We have people who show up
religiously every Saturday (and other days, too), and some who show occasionally. Every hour someone donates to
the Museum to help restore a vehicle is appreciated, for without our crew of volunteers, this would not be possible.
That crew includes Ron Boyte, Gary Woodall, Ron Brooks, Lou Esposito, Gary Corippo, Arnold Hermansen, John
Everett, Al Schade, Forrest Johnson, plus others whose names escape me.

I would be severely remiss in not mentioning some other folks who Support this restoration process and
without whom many times the process would not go on. They are (1) the “advisors” we call on who are truly experts
on various vehicles, such as Jeeps or Ford Model “T"s. Occasionally, we do have to call on one of these gentlemen to
come and help us out or advise us on a particularly difficult problem. Jeff Beaumonte is our Model T guy, and Herb
Brazzi of Santa Margarita is our Jeep guy. Thanks! The other support is businesses who donate parts directly to the
restoration program. | would like to thank Kelly Powers of Gem Auto Parts/Napa in Atascadero who has donated a
tremendous amount of parts to us, including all new brakes and batteries for the M-37, Mr. “Hoke” Hokanson of
Atascadero who has rebuilt 3 engines for us, American West Tire who donates oil filters for oil changes for the
vehicles, and Dewar's who donates the oil. Thanks!
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(805) 239-0682

(Served all day)
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INrval Autist and me F&inda{fl-én?

Visit Website Online: www _obrienmurals.com

MARINE/AUTO BODY & PAINTING

Insurance Work » Free Estimates
Completes « Cars = Motorcycles

Tom Stainbrook Fax (805) 239-3791

Owner 1107 Paso Robles St.
(805) 239-3762 Paso Robles, CA 93446

YOUR AD
HERE!

CALL ROSEMARY NETTO
805-467-3521

Phone: 805-709-0864

Wilber Gonstruetion, Inc.

Lic. # AB16617 .
e Ag160t Randy Wilber

921 Rolling Hills Road Cell: 805-391-3182

Paso Robles, CA 93446

Office: 805+226+9123
Fax: 805-226+9238

Excavating ¢ Concrete Trucking

KURT BOLLINGER
(805) 434-1888
Fax (805) 434.2384

Well Drilling
Pump Sales & Service

301 North Main

Templeton, CA 93465
State Licltinse No. 324634




GIFT SHOP CHATTER
-~ HAPPY NEW YEAR!!

Visit our Museum Gift Shop for a Great Selection of
Aviation-related Items!

New "Remove Before Flight' Key Chains.
Adult Navy Blue % zip Sweat Shirts, T-shirts, Jackets.
Child & Youth size Military Flight Jackets & hooded Sweat Shirts.
Replica's of Helicopters; Battleships; Flat Top Carriers with "sound.

For Youth & Children,- Activity, coloring Books & Educational aircraft Books.

We now offer Gift Certificates for-

Admission ~ Gift Shop purchases ~ Simulator flights.

Open Friday and Saturday, from 10 am to 4 pm and Sunday from 12 noon to 4 pm

Contact me if you can help as a Gift Shop worker.

For more details, call the Gift Shop 805-238-9317. Regards,/dCéfe

Jackie Brooks---703-0028

DOCENT DOINGS

Please welcome aboard two new Docents, Jean Coulson one of our long time members, and Diane Pirzada, who was
a Guest Speaker about her quest to locate some WW I servicemen that had been painted by a nurse during their
convalescence at a military hospital.

~We have ongoing training sessions available with two very experienced Docents, Forrest Martin and Russ Surber,
voth of whom are former Docents at Hearst Castle. We are looking for more Docents to help cover Hangar One and the
Brooks Building. If you hateman interest in vehicles you are needed! Please call Betty Miller at 466-1212 or 471-0472

for more information. IJ
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THE FLIER

WELCOME TO THE HISTORY OF FLIGHT WARBIRD LIBRARY. \‘&‘:\‘;\; L
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Come up and check out what we have available in the Library. We are open on our Monthly
Dinner Night, and on Saturdays. Keep’em flying,

C///tu.:.f/nudua ﬁ‘:cé,én}acu.atjd, Research Librarian

Veterans Freedom Flight Wall

Buy a plaque for your spouse, relative or friend who has served in the military, including the Merchant
Marine. They may have been active duty, reserve or National Guard or Air Guard. They may be living or

have passed away. This is a wonderful way to honor their service to this country.

Forms are available on the table immediately below the Freedom Wall. located inside of Freedom Hall.
The cost is only $100.00 per plaque and will show the emblem for their branch of service, their rank if you
desire to include it and the years they served. If you don not personally know anyone to honor, we do have

a limited number of well known, highly decorated individuals from WW I, Ww [, Korea, Vietnam.

Desert Storm that are also available for a plaque. Obbie Atkinson, Freedom Flight Co-Chair

&,
ELLULAR PHOMES g,
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! Remember, you now must be "Hands -9@,%@’

' Free"” when driving! IT'S THE LAW!
A verigon wireless

Authorizced Agent

£ JOHNSTON GM
805-238-7300
OR 1-800-549-7800)

South Highway 101 (Theatre Dr) Paso Robles
Next Door to Paso Robl‘es Target Store '.'




Estrella Warbird Museum
4251-A Dry Creek Road
Paso Robles, CA 93446

| (0227

Non Profit Org.
PAID
Permit 71

Paso Robles,Ca.
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3 DAY BLINDS,

- America's Window Covering Specialists Since 1978

2307 Theatre Drive, Suite 100
Paso Robles, Ca. 93446

805/226-0141 Fax 805/226-0182
e-mail: showroom038@3day.com

VIC'S CAFE

Where the locals meet

Serving Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner

Catering for All Occasions

3546 El Camino Real + Atascadero, California 93422-2532
drdarren@pacbell.net * Fax (805) 466-8058

Darren R. Hart, D.C.

Serving the Community for Over 10 Years!
* Gentle Adjustments
» Adults, Teens, Children
» Stress Reduction
* Beyond Pain Relief . Into Wellness
+ Harmonized Body Functions
* Healing Envirooment

(805) 466-6378

AIRCRAFT HANGAR DOOR SPECIALISTS
OVER 27 YEARS EXPERIENCE
Web: www.dpindustries.com
Email: doors@dpindustries.com

|g Phone: 805-238-9011

Fax: 805-238-1917

www. 3day.com
Showroom Consuitant Lic #669590 841 13th Street ~ Paso Robles, CA
238-3088
0@ HART N |
=l FAMILY CHIROPRACTIC, INC. D.P. INDUSTRIES




